
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 7 February 2019 

   

Question  What progress has been made to implement the actions 

which arose from the parking monitoring report provided to 

Almond ward councillors on 12 July 2018? (please note that 

this information has been sought from parking officials 

through repeated emails since 2 December but none have 

been answered or acknowledged). 

Answer   
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